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          July 11, 2017   

 

 

Dear Councilmembers Conway and Lentz 

 

I am unable to attend your Baylands Subcommittee meeting on July 12th instead I’m sending you 

this message about Dr. Lee.  I am very pleased that you are considering his proposal.  In the 

proposal, he mentions that City representatives asked him to submit a proposal for the Landfill and 

OU1.  It is essential that OU2 and Industrial Way be reviewed, as well.  The Industrial Way area is in 

grave need of more information to understand the nature and the scope of the contamination there.  

OU2 has not been adequately investigated and the groundwater direction is not as well understood 

in OU2 as it is in OU1. 

 

Since the entire site is integrated by:  roadways,  utility infrastructure, groundwater pathways, 

surface water ditches and grading, it is both practical and prudent to understand fully the threat 

that the contamination in all areas represents sooner rather than later. 

 

I am confident that your goals are: to protect all the people who work on the project, spend time on 

the land or pass through it and to protect our environment.   Those are my goals in advocating that 

you engage D. Lee and Dr. Jones-Lee to review the entire site and to advise you about what is safe. 

 

I thank-you: for your consideration of my opinion and for your careful deliberation on this 

proposal. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Clara Johnson 

 

 


